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May 28, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
  2014/2015 Payments Amount Application 
  Board File No. EB-2013-0321 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
I am writing in response to the letter filed by School Energy Coalition (SEC) dated May 26, 2014 regarding the 
reprioritization of the following issues from secondary to primary: 4.6, 4.8, 5.2, 6.13, 7.2, 8.1, 8.2, 9.7, 9.9.  For 
the reasons noted by SEC, AMPCO agrees with SEC that the need for oral evidence on the issues identified has 
become clearer through the review and dialogue leading up to and during the Settlement Conference and as a 
result, the issues should be reprioritized.  
 
In particular, AMPCO notes that information from OPG’s 2013 Annual Report regarding OPG’s nuclear 
segregated funds and OPG’s overfunded position in 2012 and 2013 ($1.7 billion) was identified during 
preparation for the Settlement Conference and the treatment of these funds under the Ontario Nuclear 
Funding Agreement is unclear.  AMPCO wishes to seek further clarity from OPG on any prescribed treatment of 
these earnings at the oral hearing.  
 
The issues SEC seeks to reprioritize are material and may have an impact on payment amounts.  AMPCO elieves 
the Board would benefit from further discovery on these issues.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 
 
Sincerely yours,  

 
Adam White 
President 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
 
Copy to:  Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

 


